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Fall leaf exchange and clear bag pick-up program finished for 2019 
 
Please be advised that Waste Connections of Canada has completed the fall clear bag pick-up 
program which ran the week of November 5 to November 8, 2019.  
 
Residents may drop off their remaining bags of leaves free of charge at the Regional District’s 
Diversion and Disposal Facility or residents may place their leaf bags with their allotted weekly 
pick-up of two bags.  Over limit garbage tags may be purchased at City Hall or Recreation 
Services for $1.50 each. 
 
The City appreciates the community’s participation in the clear bag pick-up and fall leaf 
exchange program.  
 
For more information:  
 
Operation Services 
250-549-6757 
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